
The Alabama Department of TransportaƟon (ALDOT) an intersecƟon improvement project on AL‐6 (US‐82) 

and CR‐29 (Gin Shop Hill Road) in Autauga County, Alabama.  InformaƟon about the project is available to 

the public for review and comment.  Your comments may be provided by U.S. mail, voicemail, or online as 

described below.  Comments for the proposed project must be submiƩed by Monday, November 21, 2022. 

        Online and In‐Person  
        Public Involvement 

 IntersecƟon Improvements at AL‐6 (US‐82) and CR‐29 

Autauga County 

  In‐Person Public MeeƟng 
 

An informal meeƟng will be held:  
 

Thursday, November 10, 2022  
5:00 PM to 7:00 PM 

 
PraƩville City Hall 
101 West Main St  

PraƩville, AL 36067 
 

Anyone with a disability requiring special assistance, 

should contact the Region office at (334) 353‐6874 at 

least two days in advance of the meeƟng. The 

meeƟng faciliƟes are wheelchair accessible. 

SUBMIT COMMENTS  TO: 

Online Comment Form: www.ALDOTinvolved.com 

Email: us82‐intersecƟon@dot.state.al.us  

Phone: (334)353‐6912 (3 minute limit) 

Mail Comments to: ALDOT– Southeast Region Office 

   AƩn: Terry Flowers  

   100 Capitol Commerce Blvd. 

   Suite 210, Bldg. B 

   Montgomery, AL 36117 

The proposed project is located along AL‐6 
(US‐82) beginning just west of Malone Court 
and ending near Carter Road in PraƩville, 
Alabama. The proposed project will improve 
safety at the US‐82 and CR‐29 (Gin Shop Hill 
Road) intersecƟon along with improving 
safety and traffic flow. Improvements in‐
clude the addiƟon of traffic signals at the 
intersecƟon of US‐82 and Carter Road and 
on US‐82 just east of Gin Shop Hill Road. The 
exisƟng open median at the US‐82 and Gin 
Shop Hill Road intersecƟon will be closed. 
No traffic will be permiƩed to cross at this 
intersecƟon. Traffic on US‐82 turning onto 
Gin Shop Hill Road will uƟlize the traffic sig‐
nals and perform U‐turn movements. Traffic 
on Gin Shop Hill Road will also uƟlize the 
traffic signals and U‐turn movements to en‐
ter the opposing US‐82 travel way.  

Comments on the proposed project must to be submi ed by November 21, 2022. 


